
Dear Oregon Legislators,

Please strongly consider the negative and severe "unintended" consequences of this proposed bill. It would be felonious to even be 
on airport property even with a concealed handgun license. Why?! This has been proposed before.... please do not progress this 
terrible bill. 

Additionally, this would double the cost of becoming a licensed, legal firearms carrier. Again - why!? More and more people (not me) 
will begin to carry without a license on account of the high cost alone. Everyone should be able to afford to defend their lives if 
necessary and this is a sadistic, poorly planned proposal that would do irreparable harm to those who wish to protect themselves - 
including the most exposed - our cherished women, young people and minorities.

I beg you to please consider the negatives of this bill. Please stop it in its tracks. Thank you for your consideration. 


